
Rights of Way Report – April 2023 

Issues raised to the RoW Representative. 

There is no access at the southern end of WN19/1. I believe this is an old issue and will look into 

raising this again. 

In the field accessed from WN31/8 from Stoke Lane to Yarlington an new fence has been erected 

inside the field. Whilst there is access at the stile #20111 there is no longer an exit at the north of 

the field leading back to Hick’s Lane. This field was owned by Roger House. 

I am undertaking an exercise to attempt to verify which additional fields now belong to the Emily 

Estate. 

 

On 12th April following the Planning Meetings, Cllrs Rundle and Garrett attended Lower North Town 

Lane to meet with Katherine Vaughan. She had raised further concern about slippage at the side of 

WN19/104. It would seem that large tractors and trailers had damaged the culvert at the side of 

WN19/104 as it starts and the surfaced road ends just beyond her house. Looking at the major track 

marks at the site and also from subsequent photographs supplied by Ann Cook, that this has may 

have been caused by vehicles entering the field owned by Ann Pilditch. 

When the track has dried out it will be necessary to see what additional work can be done to repair 

this. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


